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Potter Points – Our 2020 Madrigal 

 
In this week’s episode of Potter Points, Morton High School music and choir 
teacher Heather Berger talks about this year’s very unique Madrigal performance, 
scheduled for Dec. 4. 
 
You can watch the clip here.   
 
Meanwhile, please use this link for the Madrigal performance. Feel free, as well, 
to watch the meal prep video.  
 

### 

https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/morton-high-school-morton-morton-il/evt30ec828925
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/morton-high-school-morton-morton-il/evt1d364e05d5
https://www.nfhsnetwork.com/events/morton-high-school-morton-morton-il/evt7c0708c432

